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[Zimmerman, Eleanor Kinsman] 
 
 

Mrs. Zimmerman, Civic Leader, Dies 

 
Services for Mrs. Eleanor Kinsman Zimmerman, 51, of 103 Archer Road, 

executive director of Planned Parenthood Center, will be at 2 p.m. today at 
Fairchild and Meech Funeral Chapel, the Rev. Dr. Ellsworth C. Reamon 

officiating.  She died Saturday in St. Joseph’s Hospital. 
Mrs. Zimmerman, a former member of the Syracuse Board of Education, 

was on the Board of Trustees of Memorial Hospital, Huntington Center’s 

board of directors, and active in civic affairs.  She served on the school 
board from 1960 to 1963. 

She was a graduate of Syracuse University, class of 1937, where she was 
a member of Gamma Phi Beta and Phi Beta Kappa, national scholastic 

honorary society.  She was a member of First Universalist Church. 
Surviving are her husband, William F. Zimmerman; a son, Peter K. 

Zimmerman, and her parents, Mr. and Mrs. Alfred J. Kinsman. 
There will be no calling hours.  Contributions may be made to the Planned 

Parenthood Center, 618 S. Crouse Ave. 
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